
2nd April, 2021 
Dear Sponsors, 
 
                                                                                    UPDATES 
 
It is with pleasure that I write to you. sorry for the delay in my reply. 
 
The current state of the country regarding the covid-19 virus is quite stable. I had the first shot of 
the Covax vaccine a month ago and things have been very smooth. 
 
I humbly write to inform you on the current happenings in my life. The academic year resumed on 
the 9th January 2021.  
The medical school calendar is a little different  from that of other programmes. Ity is a continuous 
academic year without a break until November when I go to the fifth year. academic activities 
have been great with the fourth year so far. I have my first surgery OSCE from 12th to 16th April, 
2021 and I am very hopeful I will do great.  
Academic work is moving quite smoothly. 
 
Below are copies of my academic transcripts for the first three years. 
 
Kind regards, 
Paul Kwofie. 

 


